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Regarding Meg Hobbs (owner of Spectral Engineering) 

 

 

I have been acquainted with Meg Hobbs for over 10 years and have worked with her on a variety of 

projects.  We have worked on projects ranging from big to small, commercial, industrial, residential, 

and tenant improvements.  I first met Meg when she was employed by Aerojet Rocketdyne and was 

immediately impressed with her ability to compartmentalize large complex problems into small 

manageable solutions with confidence.   

 

I have always considered Meg an asset to any project team and her vast knowledge of electrical 

engineering and her professionalism have elevated the projects that we have worked on together.  I 

can rely on her engineering judgement and ability to make decisions balancing projects costs, schedule, 

and the needs of the project owners.   

 

It is easy for me to highly recommend Meg Hobbs to any project team.  I am always happy to be 

working with her since I know she will do what it takes to get the project done, I know it will be on 

time, and I know that it will be to the best of her abilities. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you would like any additional information concerning my experiences 

with Meg. 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Christopher Bastian, PE, LEED AP 

cbastian@harrisandsloan.com 

(916) 570-1435 

Harris & Sloan Consulting Group 

2295 Gateway Oaks Dr #200 

Sacramento,  CA 95833 

 


